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Thank you for your support, encouragement, and donations to Aqua-Africa’s programs in 2024.  
Enclosed is our 2024 annual report. 
 
In South Sudan, your financial support enabled Aqua-Africa to complete the design and 
installation of a solar-powered Village Supplier Water Tower in the impoverished farm 
community of Nadari, South Sudan. This 5000-gallon tower will serve the clean water needs of 
the community of Nadari as well as Good Samaritan Maternity Hospital and St. Timothy’s 
elementary school.  The new system will save the community thousands of hours each year in 
water collection. Health will be improved, and lives saved. 
 
I want to express my appreciation to Aqua-Africa’s Juba team, and to our vendors, Nexus and 
CRN Drilling Companies for their professional and timely work in completing the Nadari Project. 
Nexus performed the hydro-geological, geophysical survey and borehole drilling, while CRN 
completed the water system implementation; tasks that were completed on schedule and 
within budget. 
 
In Omaha, we are continuing to partner with other organizations and Omaha businesses to hold 
an annual youth summer camp and STEM competition called “Build a Hut” that supports our 
mission of “bridging cultural gaps” in the community. I’ve always enjoyed speaking to youth 
organizations and schools about Aqua-Africa’s work and my experiences as an immigrant to the 
U.S., and I look forward to continuing to expand that very successful program.  
 
Your kindness and commitment are truly inspiring. Thank you for providing hope and sharing 
your gifts with those in need. 
 
With Gratitude, 
 

 
 
Mabior Wantok Acouth  
Executive Director 
Aqua-Africa, Inc.  
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